
On Friday, April 29th, join us at our 10th year Gala 
celebration being held at the exquisite Queen’s Landing 
Inn & Conference Resort in Niagara-on-the-Lake where 
the best of the best in the Ontario wine industry will be 
experienced firsthand.

You will be treated to an Oscar-style evening starting off 
with a sparkling wine reception beginning at 6:30 pm, 
followed by the Gold Medal wines being served along 
side an exceptional menu created by Executive Chef, 
Stephen Treadwell. The Gold, Silver and Bronze winners 
in each category will be announced throughout the 
course of the evening.

As a special 10th year tribute to all the winners, you are 
invited to share in their glory at a ‘Post Gala Awards 
Celebration’ being held at Queen’s Landing immediately 
following the awards ceremony and dinner.

If you would like to extend your stay and spend the night at 
Queen’s Landing, there is currently a block of rooms on 

hold for our guests. Please make your reservation prior to 
March 30th to obtain the special room rate of $195.00 
(plus applicable taxes). Unfortunately, we cannot guarantee 
availability and room rates for any reservation made after 
this date. To make your reservation, please contact the hotel 
directly at 905-468-2195, or toll free at 888-669-5566. 
Visit www.vintageinns.com for more information on the 
hotel property.

To purchase your ticket(s) to this prestigious event, an 
order form is enclosed for your convenience. Your contact 
for this event is Sandy Kurbis and you may reach her at
416-398-3335 Ext. 2, or by email at sandy@forefrontcom.com. 
Ticket prices are $105 plus GST ($112.35) prior to
April 8th and $130.00 plus GST ($139.10) thereafter.

Space is limited, so be sure to reserve your tickets today to 
avoid disappointment.

We look forward to seeing you there!

Sandy Kurbis
Director of Client and Event Services-Ontario Wine Awards
Forefront Communications
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